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December 26, 2020 
 
To:  Julie Cleveland, City of Madison and Lydia Greenfield, Excel Engineering 
From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association 
RE: Monona Drive Demolition Request 
 
The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association reviewed the demolition request for 4624 
Monona Drive, and the subsequent plans for a rebuild. We discussed this application at our 
December 21, 2020 neighborhood meeting. 
 
The plans and proposal were reviewed and discussed, by the association, and subsequently 
voted on. There were no objections to their proposal for the demolition and rebuild, as 
presented in their application. On behalf of the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association 
(LENA), please consider this letter in support of their request. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mel Freitag 
President 
Lake Edge Neighborhood Association 
 
Cc: 
LENA Board of Directors 
 Liz Dannenbaum, Vice President 
 Justin Williams, Secretary 
 Steve McCarthy, Treasurer 
 Members-at-large: Marty Conrad, Kate Schultz, and Mallory Musolf 
Alder Grant Foster, District 15 
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